BAG Open meeting 14/03/2018.
Apologies: Frank Richardson.
1. Patrick Coghlan addressed the meeting about Greenhill Community Library.
2. Deputy Chair talked about the addition of a new slide on the Old School Field playground. The council has now finished putting in a new fence and matting.
3. The case for a Defibrillator was put- a 70% improvement in survival rate of heart attack victims has been seen. A working party will be formed to discuss raising funds and where best to place one.
4. Amey have begun some work in the area but have not yet announced a timetable. Stephen George asked that the Chair contact the Councillors and demand answers.
5. A working party will be set up to work regularly on the footpaths in the woods.
6. Work at the station is still not ready to start.
7. A request was made for more volunteers to deliver The Bugle.
8. Christmas at the shops raised £800 for Sheffield Children’s Hospital. The Bradway Fun Day will be held on Saturday 15th September. There will be a Bounds Walk on Sunday 27th May.
9. [bookmark: _GoBack]Sheffield City Council has still not published its’ Green Belt review.
10. Neighbourhood Watch: the Everard/Rosamond Estate is now officially a ‘no-cold calling zone’. You can register for alerts of specific problems to be sent out to phones or e-mails by the police.
11. Alan Kewley noted that Age UK is an organization trying to encourage activity in older people. On May 3rd Sheffield will be voting for the South Yorkshire Mayor.
